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Welcome to the SCVMTFC 54th Annual Speedster Endurance Run and Lowland Tour.  We are 
very excited to have you join us for this fun and memorable event!  For the past 53 years, our 
Lowland tour participants have been cheering on our endurance run drivers and mechanics as they head out 
for a day of challenging twists and turns along some of the most beautiful roads in the world!  As participants 
in the Lowland Tour, you too will be driving along some of the most beautiful roads in the world and enjoying 
the camaraderie of family and friends who love vintage cars as much as you.  


In addition to the Lowland Tour on Sunday, consider joining us at Bertolotti’s Garage in Santa Clara during the 
Tech Inspection for speedsters, and where you can catch up with old friends, make new friends, enjoy a 
delicious barbecue and tour Bertolotti’s amazing collection of vintage automobiles.  Bertolotti’s Garage is not 
open to the public, and access is only via special events like ours, so I encourage you to take advantage of this 
opportunity.   Stroll through row after row of vintage autos as well as motorcycles and automotive memorabilia 
in a museum like setting.  


Sunday morning, we gather at the VA Medical Center in Palo Alto, for the main event.  Our opening ceremony 
will include the presentation of the American flag by a fully uniformed color guard in period dress and a guest 
singer to lead us in our National Anthem. Then we will hear the words the speedsters love:  “Drivers, start your 
engines!”  Then the roar of all those mighty speedsters as they eagerly await the drop of the green flag!  


After cheering the speedsters on their way, the Lowland tour will head out for a beautiful drive through the 
Santa Cruz mountains.  Once back at the VA Medical Center we have invited residents and their families to 
participate in the post-race activities.  I’m sure the veterans will be all smiles as they admire all the classic cars 
parked right outside their building.  Thank you for joining us as we celebrate our 54th year of this truly amazing 
event! Don’t keep it a secret. Tell your family and friends where you’ll be in June and bring them along to be a 
part of history in motion. See you there!
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